Livermore High School Bulletin for Monday, October 30, 2023
School News 
Class of 2025 Dine Out Come to Hazy BBQ on November 1st to support and raise money for your junior class!  
PTSA Take Out Night at Flaca's Head over to Flaca's November 2nd between 3pm-7pm for some delicious and authentic tamales, salsa, chips and guac and support the LHS PTSA!!  
Rival Rally Hey Cowboys! Get ready for the rivals rally this Friday, the 3rd and deck out in your finest green & gold!!  
Halloween As we approach Halloween, we're excited to see your creative costumes! Here are some important protocols to keep in mind: No Weapons or Replica Weapons Avoid Excessive Blood or Gore No Skates or Roller Blades Costume Masks and Face Paint Ensure they don't hinder identification. Remember to adhere to our District's dress code policy (BP 5332). Costumes should not feature any elements that are: Crude Vulgar Profane Obscene Libelous Slanderous Sexually suggestive Degrading towards any cultural, religious, or ethnic values Advocating racial, ethnic, or religious prejudice or discrimination Promoting tobacco, drugs, alcohol, or any unlawful acts Let's make this Halloween a memorable and enjoyable experience for everyone. Have a spooktacular time together!  
Wellness Center The Wellness Center is hosting Dia de Los Muertos in Room 107 on Thursday, November 2nd. Please ask your teacher for more information or stop by during passing period and lunch.  
Club News 
Business Club “Interested in the business field in your future? Join the Livermore Business Club! It's a great opportunity to expand your network, gain valuable insights, and grow your professional skills. We offer a supportive community of like-minded individuals who are passionate about business. Don't miss out on this chance to enhance your career and make lasting connections. Join us today!" 
Body Alliance Club "Do you ever consider where and how you developed your feelings about and relationship to your body? Do you follow eating rules that don't allow you the freedom to eat without judgement? Please come to the LHS Body Alliance meeting on Monday, 10/30 to discuss the messages we receive and how we can learn to live at peace with ourselves and our bodies. All are welcome."  
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